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With “Care and Respect” as one of our core values, staff
members have always provide services for our service
users and stakeholders with such a manner, while remaining
dedicated to people-oriented services. From as early as 2017,
the Society began to study the World Health Organization's
“International Classification of Functioning, Disability and
Health” (ICF), which has gradually been applied to the case
management of different types of service. With cross disciplinary
collaboration, people-oriented individual rehabilitation plans are
developed with our service users and their needs in mind. In this

issue, we will be sharing a case study of the implementation of
the ICF pilot programme, while the Society’s speech therapist
will share the importance of cross disciplinary collaboration.

Additionally, we would like to express our gratitude to
The Hong Kong Jockey Club Charities Trust for supporting
the Society to develop “Fu Hong Society Family Support
Service” under the “Jockey Club C - Care Programme” . The
support service provides assistance to special schools leavers
/ families with members with intellectual disabilities in their
transition into adulthood. Meanwhile, the “JC JoyAge: Jockey
Club Holistic Support Project for Elderly Mental Wellness™ aims
to improve the mental well-being of the elderly within the service
area of the Sunrise Centre. We have also received unwaven
support from various corporate partners, who have donated
wellness supplies to support our staff. For more information
about the support that we have received from the community,
please read on. With the launch of the online “i Create” art
exhibition, artists with disabilities from the Society would like to
make friends through their artwork and create social inclusion
through art. In this issue's “Fu Hong - Ichiban”, we wil
introduce upcycling woodcrafts made by our service users. This
exciting issue is not to be missed!
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